
                                                    20-104E 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                  16th April, 2021 

Cancellation of Outdoor Education Camp 

  Due to the epidemic, the Education Bureau suggests suspending any large-

scale group gatherings. To ensure the safety of our students, we have decided to 

cancel the P.6 outdoor education camp (from 5th - 7th May, 2021). However, students 

are required to return to school for face-to-face classes in the above period.  

We will continue to closely monitor the situation and observe the guidelines 

from EDB. We may find another time to provide group training for students if the 

situation allows. For enquiries, please call Mr. Lau Yin Sun at 24045333.   

 

         Yours faithfully,  

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 

 

                                                         

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                      

Reply Slip                  (20-104E) 
   

Dear Principal,  

I have read and understood the circular about “Cancellation of Outdoor Education 

Camp”. 

 

Class (      ) Student’s Name：_________________(     ) 

Parent’s/ Guardian's Signature：_______________________ 

Date：_______________________ 
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LA U  TA K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L P R I M A RY  S C H O O L 


